
 

 
 
 

 October 29, 2020 
 

Hello; 
 
Our last shoot was the 2 Day Woods Walk that was well attended considering the virus kept a few 
people home. We had 25 shooters on Saturday, 15 on Sunday.   The overall winner was Jeff Pell, a 
new member, and he graciously donated the barrel right back to the club. Thank you, Jeff,!! 
The Grubaugh’s big iron kettle with everyone’s chili mixed together was good! It really hit the 
spot. I’m not saying it all got eaten up, but we put a big dent in a huge pot of chili. Thanks everyone 
for helping out.  
 
Our next shoot is the Turkey Shoot on Saturday November 7th, starting at 10:00 AM.  The host is 
Cliff Grubaugh. I’m sure he will have a fun group of targets for us. Prizes will be  given for 1st 
through 4th place.  We will have a total of 10 turkeys to award (the most turkeys you can win is 1, 
then you get a 2nd place prize after the first turkey)  Also Ken Netting will be posting up the Top 
Gun and Hall of Shame targets for EVERYONE to take a shot at. With us missing a few shoots this 
year, we decided to just let everyone try for one of Ken’s targets.  
 
Reminder that Centerburg Conservation Club dues are due before the end of the year. Pay straight 
to them, we don’t collect for them anymore. 
 
We will be selling raffle tickets, BUT we will NOT be drawing winners at this shoot. We will draw 
the winners at the Annual Meeting.  
 
I hope we have a good turn-out, understanding the virus will still be out there, if you are not 
comfortable coming, or don’t feel good, please stay home. If I don’t see you at the shoot, have a safe 
and Happy Holiday Season; looking forward to seeing you at the Annual Meeting on January 9th. 
2021. 
 
Sincerely 
Mark Hazel 
 
 
Columbus Muzzle Loading G.C. shoots Oct. 25th 
Death Winds shoots Nov. 14-15, steel targets, Ham & Turkey prizes 
 

 
 
 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


